
From:  VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 
To:  Dave Arcieri <darcieri@CITYOFEDGEWATER.ORG> 
Cc:  crystalglisar@fdle.state.fl.us, glenhopkins@fdle.state.fl.us 

Bcc:  REDACTED
Subject:  RE: Ofc. Geiger - comments / clarifications 

Date:  Fri, 23 May 2014 11:05:56 -0400 

Chief Arcieri:

We (VolusiaExposed.Com) appreciate your additional comments / 
information - however, due to the fact that
the Edgewater PD did NOT sustain (as per the CJSTC 78 form - see 
attached PDF copy) a violation of F.S.
943.13 or FAC 11B-27.0011 - sending the CJSTC 78 and investigative
report to the CJSTC had no effect.

In our opinion, the sustained violation was a probable violation of
11B-27.0011 - and not merely a violation of EPD policies. 

If, however, it is ALSO your opinion that this violation should have 
been submitted to the CJSTC as a FAC11B-27.0011 violation - then I 
suggest you resubmit the CJSTC 78 indicating so.

We have included CJSTC staff within this email thread (Crystal Glisar 
and Glen Hopkins).

We intend to publish our article on schedule - however, we anticipate 
contacting CJSTC in a few weeks to discover whether you made any 
clarifications regarding Ofc. Geiger's sustained misconduct. 
http://volusiaexposed.com/otheragencies/ofcgeiger.html

Regards;

VX
http://volusiaexposed.Com

volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com
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